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Notice of Annual Parish Meeting  
 

FOR ELECTORS OF THE PARISH OF  
 

HARDEN 
 
 

7pm, Thursday 13th April 2023 
in the Memorial Hall 

 
 

A G E N D A 
 

 
1. To receive apologies for absence 

2. To receive a report from the Chair of Harden Village Council 

3. Public question time and open discussion on parish matters 

 
All local government electors registered in the parish of Harden are welcome to attend. 

This is not a Village Council meeting. 
 

 
 
 
Signed:          11th March, 2023 
 
 
Clerk to the Village Council 
 


